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November 6th , 2020 

BA R A D I N E  C E N T R A L  S C H O O L  

NEWS 

PRINCIPAL 
 Mrs Chris Clarke 

 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 
 Mrs Lizzie Horder 

  

HEAD TEACHERS  SECONDARY 
 Mr Matt Edwards  

       Miss Maigen Brazier 

 Mrs Melissa  Leistra 

 
ADMINSTRATION MANAGER 
 Mrs Wendy Leonard 

 
P&C PRESIDENT 
 Mrs Anne McConnaughty 

Contacts 

Hello to Tommy, Lidia, Riley, Neo and Nevaeh 

This week we said, ‘welcome’ to a lovely group of pre-schoolers who 

came to visit our school. 

 

More photo’s of transition on page  2 
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The school’s getting connected to Kindergarten transition program kicked off on Monday.  

Our preschool friends had lots of fun reading, playing, counting and making sheep. They were very busy in the time they were here 

and went home with lots of ideas about what they like about school. 

Transition is running on a Monday for the next 3 weeks from 9:10am to 12:10pm. For further information please contact our office. 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

COVID guidelines update 

 

 

 

Public schools are continuing to operate under the advice pro-

vided by the Dept Education in close consultation with the 

Health Dept. Whilst the COVID guidelines are slowly easing, it is 

still imperative that every precaution is taken to maintain 

health & safety at the school from the virus. 

Attendance 

Positive news – our whole school attendance hit 93.7% on 

Tuesday – our highest level since COVID set in.  

Well done everyone! 

HSC updates 

Congratulations Year 12 students who have now completed all 

of their scheduled examinations. They can now look forward to 

their Formal celebration next week. 

Mobile phones 

A reminder to parents and carers that BCS has a 

‘no mobile’ phone policy. There has been a recent 

spike in secondary students having phones at 

school and using them in toilet blocks and other 

supervised blind spots. This behaviour can inevi-

tably lead to conflict between students when on 

social media sites. 

Sustainable garden 

Students Year 3-6 have a new orange tree grove to care for and 

nurture, along with a yard full of pumpkin and corn seedlings. 

They are also organising to learn about and install, a couple of 

wicking vegetable beds that will be very drought tolerant. 

University Workshop 

The University of Western Sydney conducted a virtual work-

shop on Tuesday for our senior students on all the workings 

and options for students considering tertiary studies after high 

school. The students found this workshop very informative 

with planning and future options. 

Big School Here We Come 

A big welcome to five fresh faces joining us on Mondays for our 

Kinder Transition Program…Tommy, Neo, Riley, Nevaeh and 

Lidia. 

 

14s Softball 

Congratulations to the Year 8 girls on their impressive effort at 

the softball carnival in Tamworth on Wednesday. I believe 

there are a few girls with a few bruises. 

Captains Induction 

BCS is very lucky to have two outstanding leaders in Jo Rawson 

and Madison Masman. The girls were inducted in a little out-

door ceremony on Tuesday. 

Welcome Mr Naughton 

We are thrilled to welcome Mr Marty Naughton to BCS for re-

mainder of 2020 and for 2021 with his wealth of experience in 

teaching timber and metal subjects. He has some exciting ideas 

to benefit our students. 

Welcome back Mrs Roberts 

Mrs Trudi Roberts (Jenner) has joined our casual teacher ranks 

and had her first visit back to BCS on Wednesday. Trudi was 

formerly our Assistant Principal some ten years. 

Review Meetings 

Mrs Hensby, the Learning & Support teacher,  has been con-

ducting the annual review meetings for those students who 

receive funding to meet their special needs. Parents and carers 

have been able to attend these meetings by complying with the 

COVID controls in place. 

NAIDOC  

Next week is NAIDOC Week, a time to celebrate Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander history, culture and achievements and is 

an opportunity to recognise the contributions that Indigenous 

Australians make to our country and our society. This year, the 

theme for NAIDOC Week, which will be celebrated from 8 to 15 

November inclusive, is ‘Always Was, Always Will Be’. 

This year, students will be participating in various NAIDOC class 

activities organised by their teachers. 

Exams 

Next Week is also exam week for Years 7 -10. Students  will be 

putting pen to paper to demonstrate all that they have learnt 

during the course of 2020. Once the papers are marked and 

aligned with assessment marks, the end of year student reports 

will be prepared for parents and carers.  

 
 
Cheers 
Chris Clarke 
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Lila-Rose Welsh-Edwards 
Trying hard with all her work. 

  
Bentley Jones 
Improvement in Year 1. 

  
Georga Gardner 
Confident reading in Year 2. 

  
Jackson Ruttley 
Great effort in all areas. 

  
Storme Anderson 
Being a great school citizen. 

  
Sonia Pagett 
Improvement in all areas of 
literacy. 

  
Riley Arndell 
Always polite to staff and kind 
to peers. 

  
Austin Hayman 
Excellent application to his 
learning. 

  
Jack Thompson 
Excellent coping skills T4 
with huge adjustments.  

  
Isaiah White 
Mature attitude to senior 
school. 

 Zarli Ruttley 
Improved focus to senior 
studies. 

  

Principal’s Awards of  Recognition  

Annual Presentation Day-Tuesday 15th December 

Covid 19 restrictions will apply. 

 

President: Mrs Anne McConnaughty  

Vice President: Mr Troy Carey 

Secretary: Ms Kylie Hyde Treasurer: Mr Paul White 

Fundraising: Mrs Sharon Murray, Mr Brad Saunders & Ms Daniella Gardener  

Parents & Citizens  

Annual General Meeting 

Thursday 19th November 

6.00pm  

Baradine Bowling Club 

We are always happy to see new faces, so please come along and join us! 
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2021 School Captain  

Jo Rawson (right) 

 &  

Vice Captain  

Madison Masman (left) 

pictured with Mrs Clarke 

and family members at our 

induction assembly on 

Tuesday 4th November. 

 
Student: Ted Matthews 

Q-  How are you finding the work-

load now you are in year 12? 

Really good, it’s a lot of work,  but 

I’m realising that some of the best 

times are at school and I need to 

get motivated a lot more to do well 

in my HSC. 

Q- What are your strengths and weaknesses? 

I have good positive communication skills and I like to try 

figuring things out by myself. My biggest weakness is getting 

distracted easily. 

Q- What is your favourite subject? 

My favourite subject is maths. 

Q- What do you like to do in your spare time? 

I enjoy playing play station with my friends and watching 

sport. 

Q- What do you find most difficult? 

Putting up with annoying people. 

Q- What is your main goal? 

Work hard for a good mark in the HSC. 

Teacher:  Mr Martin Naughton 

Mr Naughton commenced teaching 

at BCS this term as an Industrial 

Arts teacher. He originally taught at 

Murwillumbah HS for ten years 

prior to moving to his last school, 

Alstonville High. He was influenced 

to come to Baradine by Mrs Leistra 

who had heard about his expertise 

in IT from fellow teachers. 

Mr Naughton has been teaching young teachers in personal 

development in rural and remote areas  all over NSW for the 

past 15 years. He has been involved in IA marking of the HSC 

exam papers for the past 18 years and president of the Indus-

trial Arts Institute of Technology. 

He has a lovely wife Shelley and young twin daughters (plus a 

Cattle dog). He is settling in well and absolutely loves it here 

at Baradine Central School. 
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 Year 7 
Emily Murray 
Excellent team player at  
Softball in Tamworth. 

 Year 8 
Riley Siemsen 
Working well across all KLA’s. 

 Year 9 
Jordy Whillock 
Fantastic work in Maths. 

 Year 10  
Lowana Ruttley 
Positive collaboration in PE 
theory. 

 Year 11 
Zarli Ruttley 
Dedication to senior studies 

  

 Year 7 
Abby Thompson 
Excellence in Maths and 
Science work. 

 Year 9 
Halle Hinchliffe 
Always being respectful 
towards staff and students. 

 Year 10 
Tess Rawson 
Always using respectful  
language in class. 

 Year 11  
Jo Rawson 
Respect: Using appropriate 
school language. 

    

Positive Behaviour For Learning 

Student of  the Week 

Secondary Awards of  Recognition  

Year 11 Hospitality Work Placement 
Last week Jo Rawson, Fleur Andrews, Holly Woodham & Madison Masman participated in 1 week of work placement in Hospitality.  

Jo, Holly & Madison went to Dubbo and Fleur to Coonabarabran. The girls experienced what it was like to work in the hospitality in-

dustry and thoroughly enjoyed the challenge.  

 

Here are some comments from their week: 

“During my work experience week I learn so much! I was exposed to an 

industrial kitchen and how they work.  I worked in the bistro, cooked for a 

function and worked in the coffee shop where I learnt to make barista 

coffee.  The commercial ovens are huge!  We planned and cooked for a 

function and I learnt what is involved in preparing for this.  

It was really busy and my legs and feet were sore at the end of each day.   

I really enjoyed the week as the staff were friendly and helpful.” 

 

“During my work placement I learnt good customer service and how to use a coffee 

machine.  I had a great week!” 

“While I was at work placement, I learnt what it was really like in a commercial 

kitchen.  Everything was really big, and we made lots of food in bulk.  We had a lot 

of different customers come in to be served and I learnt that each person’s little job 

is really important in the running of the club.  Although my legs were really sore by 

the end of it, I really enjoyed the friendly staff as they were really kind to us.  I 

learnt about making and serving coffee and all the small jobs in the bistro.  The 

main thing that really surprised me was how much planning and effort goes into 

managing and executing a function.”     
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U14 Girls Softball Gala Day 

11 Girls from Year 7 and Year 8 competed in the North West School Sport U14s Girls Softball Gala day at Tamworth against other 

schools in the region on Wednesday 4 November.  

These students have been training during school sport this term and have been learning the facets of softball in preparation. All 

of them had little to no experience/knowledge going into this Gala day and the attitude, aptitude & progress across the day was 

brilliant. All games were played in the right spirit with great effort, dedication and sportsmanship. As each game progressed the 

improvement from all was spectacular. The last game was against a school with regular softball players for which we narrowly 

lost, but the skill and game play from Baradine was excellent and showed how far all the girls had come in the day and this 

sport. 

 

 

Special mentions: 

Jorja Carey & Josie Campton for taking on the 

pitching roles and doing it really well. 

Claudia McConnaughty for taking the role and 

equipment of catcher in her stride. 

Giaan Worrell for putting her body on the line 

and taking a bruising hit to the leg and still 

making it home for a run. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was a very enjoyable day for all and personally a privilege to be involved with these students for the day.  

 

 

Mr Rob Weatherby 

(Coach & Secondary Sports Organiser)  



 

 
42 Narren Street, Baradine. 2396  :  Phone  6843 1805 or 6843 1953  :  Fax  6843 1751 
Email  baradine-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  :   Website  www.baradine-c.schools.nsw.gov.au  

Quality     Respect    Participation    Safety 

Year 7-10 
Monday 9th - Thursday 12th  

November 

Next Week 
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Kinder/Year 1 - Miss Lummis 

Student of the Week 

Bently Jones 
Improved focus in most areas. 
 

 

PBL Award 

Kenzie Stonham 
Following all teacher instructions 
in the classroom and playground. 

Year 4/5/6 - Miss Dorman 

Student of the Week 

Mia Braford 
Improved focus in all  
learning areas. 
 

PBL Award  

Sharney Egan 
Following all staff instructions. 

News 

Term 4 is well and truly underway. 

This week students have commenced researching an animal of their 

choice to plan and write an information report on. Stay tuned for pictures 

of their published work samples. 

In Music, students are learning about beatboxing and how to sing the “Do 

The Beat Box Rap”. 

A reminder that homework is distributed each Monday and expected to 

be returned every Friday. Students who hand in their homework 8 weeks 

this term will receive a prize.  

Primary Awards of  Recognition & News 

Year 2/3 - Ms Baldock/ Mrs Horder 

Student of the Week 

Callem Gardiner 
Fabulous effort with spelling  
and reading activities. 
 

PBL Award 

Paige Stonham 
Respect: Follows staffs 
Instructions. 

News 

The class has been working hard this fortnight!  

In Maths the student's have been focusing on using a variety of different 

mental and written strategies to solve addition and subtraction sums. 

Having a full toolbox of strategies will prepare them well to solve more 

complex maths problems in the future.  

During Music, the class have been learning about lots of different instru-

ments. This week they investigated the piano whilst next week they will 

learn about the drums!  

In English the class are continuing to learn how to write procedure texts. 

This week they used Microsoft word to publish their piece about how to 

wash a woolly mammoth. 

Don't forget to pack your swimmers, rash top, towel, sunscreen all in a 

plastic bag for swimming every Tuesday! 

News 

We have definitely been busy learners in K/1 this term! 

Students have been learning about sheep farms and cows as part of their 

informative writing this week. We have also created some nice artworks 

around these farms. 

We have also been learning how to correctly write addition and subtrac-

tion number sentences and how to solve these questions using a range of 

different strategies, such as counting on from the biggest number. 

In Dance, students have been practising a 5-step movement dance and 

are getting really good at this! 

Please be reminded that homework is due back on a Friday. It is strongly 

encouraged that all students are completing their homework and students 

are recognised for this each week with PBL’s and a sticker. 

Here’s to another fun filled week of learning. 
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Students are required to bring swim-

mers, towel, rash top and sunscreen to 

be able to participate. 

BCS is a sun safe school and all students 

are required to wear a rash top when 

swimming. 

No Rash Top, No Swimming! 
  Free entry for all students. 

Preschool 

1st Savannah, 2nd Pippa, 3rd Mahli 

 

Kindergarten 

1st Skylah Gundry BCS, 2nd Mason Ruttley BCS, 

 3rd Tyler Anderson BCS. 

 

Junior School 

1st Prize 

Josh Haywood St Johns, Lachlan Ryan BCS, Cooper Ruttley BCS,  

Harrison Taylor St Johns. 

2nd Prize 

Elijah Myers BCS, Indiannah Carey BCS, Artie Pennell St Johns,  

Marlee Andrews St Johns. 

3rd Prize 

Brax Hinchliffe BCS, Leila Ruttley BCS, Chloe Younghusband  

St Johns, Haley Percival St Johns. 

 

Overall Winners 

1st: Cooper Ruttley BCS 

2nd: Harrison Taylor St Johns 

3rd: Lachlan Ryan BCS 

Highly Commended: Elijah Myers BCS 

https://www.shutterstock.com/search/happy anniversary greeting?searchterm=happy%20anniversary%20greeting&image_type=illustration&language=en&page=2&section=1
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shutterstock.com%2Fsearch%2Fwell%2Bdone%2Bmedal&psig=AOvVaw0cefDlJZemrrl_7-Yby9DV&ust=1604366699618000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNirye_Z4uwCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAT
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November 
Bradley Worrell 7th 

Emily Murray 9th 

Kalem Hinchliffe 10th 

Ava Smith 13th 

Sophie Andrews 13th 

Domonic Sutherland 18th 

School Hours 
Primary and Secondary 

8.30 am - 3.00pm  

Students should not arrive at school  before 

8.30am as there is no playground supervision. 

 

 

 

Mon 9th ‘Getting Connected to Kindergarten’  

Mon 9th-Thurs 12th Year 7-10 Exams 

Wed 11th Inclusive Sports Dubbo  

Wed 11th Remembrance Day 

Thurs 12th Year 12 Formal 

Fri 13th Stage 6 Earth & Environment WEEC 

Mon 16th Getting Connected to Kindergarten’  

Mon 16th - Tues 17th Year 7 Transition Program 

Fri 20th Secondary Tournament of the Minds 

Mon 23rd Getting Connected to Kindergarten’  

Mon 23rd - Fri 4th Year 10 Work Experience 

Mon 30th - Fri 11th Primary Intensive Swimming 

Tue 8th Inclusive Sports Tamworth TBC 

Wed 9th Year 6 Graduation 

Thurs 10th PBL Reward ‘No Blue Slip’  

Fri 11th PBL 100 Reward DVD & Pizza 

Mon 14th Infants Santa Party & Primary Pool Party  

Tue 15th School Presentation Day  

NOVEMBER 

DECEMBER 
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